
Stay Alert and Stay Safe
If your child is feeling at all unwell for any reason please do not send them into school.

In line with government guidance - if your child is showing ANY of the signs / symptoms of coronavirus 
they must be tested and should not be brought to school. 

If a test is negative - please contact the school before sending your child back in. 

If a test is positive - you MUST inform the school and stay at home for 10 days AND until there is no 
fever. 

If you send your child to school clearly displaying these symptoms, your child will be sent home. You 
would have also put other children and staff at risk by doing so. 

SIGNS AND SYMPTOMS 
(1) high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back
 (you do not need to measure your temperature)

(2)new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour,
 or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual)

(3) loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you’ve noticed you
 cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal


